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The Business Council granted a 25 cent student wage increase, which ASUAF feels isn’t enough.  
Adrian said that it will be addressed at the next Board of Regents meeting.  Campus Diversity and 
Action Committee is seeking rural students and staff members to sit on the committee this year.   
 
 
B. Jon Dehn, President, Faculty Senate 
 
Jon mentioned that he 
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5. DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
A. CDAC Seat  
 
Juella Sparks is currently the GCC representative for Campus Diversity Action Committee.  The 
committee agrees that if Juella wants to continue to represent GCC and report to GCC until a long 
term solution can be resolved she was more than welcome to.   

 
B. Procedure changes discussion 
 
This time has been tabled until more information can be gathered.  Jon Dehn asked are there GCC’s at 
other campuses?   Where did this committee stem from?  What is the committee’s authority? Nichole 
noted that she would do some history digging and report to the Governance Coordinating committee 
via email.   
 
6. NEW BUSINESS 
 
A. Chair Designation  
 
Jon Dehn, Faculty Senate President was voted continuing chair from GCC.  Next meeting will be held 
December 10, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. at the Chancellors Conference Room. 
 
7. ADJOURN 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 
 


